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April 16 PSC Meeting Features                         

Don McGowan on ñComposition: Elements, 

Principles, and the Esoterica in Betweenò 

 

New Members & Visitors  

PSC welcomes the new members and visitors from the March meeting. Each guest is invited to become a member of 

PSC, and new members are encouraged to participate in all PSC sponsored activities available to members. 

New Members Visitors 

James Overholt Catherine Crawley 

Daphne ñRosieò Williams Shirley Engel 

 Melynda Gasser 

  

Don McGowan, a native Georgian, moved to Sevier County, Tennessee in 1993, to live in   

the shadow of the Great Smoky Mountains. He now lives on the non-crowded side of the 

Smokies in Buncombe County, North Carolina. 

Don has worked in a commercial photography studio in Knoxville. He has also worked as              

a photojournalist for The Mountain Press in Sevierville, Tennessee. From 1998-2002, Don 

served as the staff photographer for Friends of the Great Smoky Mountains National Park. 

Currently Don owns and operates EarthSong Photography, specializing in on-location, natu-

ral light commercial imaging; fine art nature prints and note cards; nature stock photography; 

environmental photojournalism; photography workshops in locations across the county; and 

photo tours/coaching in  the Great Smoky Mountains National Park and on the Blue Ridge 

Parkway. His clients have included National Geographicôs Trails Illustrated, the Great Smoky 

Mountains National Park, Haywood County Chamber of Commerce, and the National Trust 

for Historic Preservation.  

In addition, Don has been published in Out-

door Photographer, Georgia Journal, Blue 

Ridge Country, National Parks Conservation 

Association, Smoky Mountain Living, View, 

Preservation, and Smokies Life magazines.  

Don has been/is a guest instructor at the John 

C. Campbell Folk School, the Arrowmont 

School of Arts and Crafts, and the Craft Sum-

mer Program of Miami University, Oxford, 

Ohio. Don is also a guest presenter at Wilder-

ness Wildlife Week in Pigeon Forge..  
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PSC Committee Chairs 

Boot Camp: Mike Tomshack 
 bootcamp@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Camera Club Council of Tennessee 

 (3CT) Club Rep: Milton McLain  
  3ctclubrep@chattanoogaphoto.org  
Community Outreach: Mike Tomshack 
 outreach@chattanoogaphoto.org 

ContestðQuarterly & Annual Dianne Blankenbaker 

 contest@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Contest  - SCIPE Coordinators: 

 Myra Reneau and Pat Gordy 

 SCIPE@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Exhibitions: Milton McLain 

 exhibitions@chattanoogaphoto.org 
Field Trips: Bruce Tatum 

 field-trips@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Fundraising: Mary McLain 
  fundraising@chattanoogaphoto.org 
Membership: Kathy Hamill 

 contact@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Newsletter: Rosemary Jardine 
 editor@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Photoshop Committee: Available 

 photoshop@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Programs: David Temples 

 programs@chattanoogaphoto.org 

PSA Competition  - PID: Milton McLain 

 pid-competition@chattanoogaphoto.org 

PSA Competition  - ND: Bill Mueller 

 ndcompetition@chattanoogaphoto.org  
PSA Club Representative: Milton McLain 

     psa-rep@chattanoogaphoto.org  
Publicity: Karen Beisel 

 publicity@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Sound Technician: Terry Hunt 

 sound@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Special Events: Angela Dillard 

 special-events@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Webmaster: Dan Jeter 

 webmaster@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Workshops & Seminars: Bill Mueller 

 workshops@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Youth Photography Showcase (YPS) Pat Gordy 

 youthcontest@chattanoogaphoto.org 
 

Table of Contents Up Coming Events 

Pg. 2, Monthly Meeting Info April 2, Board Meets 

Pg. 3, Member News April 8, Shirley Miller FT 

Pg. 4, Important Info/SCIPE April 10-12. 3CT Spring 

Fling in Nashville 

Pg. 5, Non-PSC Opportunities April 16, PSC Meeting 

Pg.6, Bob Coates Recap April 18, Old Car City FT 

Pg.7-9, Contest Winners April 27, SCIPE Deadline 

Pg.10-11, Favorite Place Article May 2, SCIPE Judging 

Pg. 11, Blackwell Gallery/PSA 

PID Contest 

May 7, Board Meets 

Pg. 12, Cumberland Island FT May 21, PSC Meets 

Pg. 13, Old Car City Field Trip  

Pg. 14-16 Tom & Pat Cory   
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Join PSC Monday, May 4, 2015, from 6-9 p.m. at the 

YMCA on Shallowford Road. COME! SHARE! 

If you would like to share your recent photo adven-

tures with your PSC friends, please send an email to 

Angela Dillard, special-events@chattanoogaphoto.org 

Presentations should be no longer than 20 minutes in 

length and be appropriate for family viewing. 

Please bring a snack to share and PSC will provide 

drinks, ice, and paper goods.  

PSC Social 
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The Scenic City International Photo Exhibition  

Closes April 27 - Enter Now! 

The Scenic City International Photo Exhibition (SCIPE), sponsored by PSC and recognized by PSA, is open for entries until 

April 27. The categories are Color Open and Color Landscape. For only $12. you may submit 4 images for each category.  

SCIPE draws entries from over 50 different countries. Enter your images this year, and see how you place while help-

ing support PSC projects. For more details and to enter your images go to: http://chattanoogaphoto.org/scipe/  

 

Why I like PSC: 

ñI joined PSC to improve my photography and socialize with others who share my passion for images. I am pleased that 

I did. The Society sponsors monthly speakers who engage with the members to explore new ways to capture photo-

graphs. Additionally, we enjoy field trips where we practice our hobby, and at the same time learn from one another. Itôs 

a lot of funò ïEd Laughton 

ñI enjoy being a member of PSC because everyone in the group shares an interest in a hobby that I love, and I find very 

therapeutic. Photography is a social, creative outlet that can be enjoyed literally anywhere. I attend meetings and field 

trips because there is always something new to learn and a new friend to meetò ïAngela Dillard 

ñFor me, itôs been the camaraderie. A few of the members are now my good friends, while others are my good acquaint-

ances. Usually, thereôs someone ready to go ñshootò for an hour or more. Of course, club meetings, instructional ses-

sions, socials, and field trips are a lot of fun too, and I have learned much about photography from the members and 

guest speakersò ïEd Bowen  

UPCOMING VOTE AT PSC MEETING, APRIL 16  

IMPORTANT 
Due to increasing costs and declining incomes, the PSC Board of Directors voted to raise membership dues. 

The recommendation was to raise single annual dues to $30 and family membership dues to $40. As speci-

fied in the PSC Constitution, this must be voted upon by the membership, and this vote will take place at the 

PSC meeting on April 16, 2015.  

http://chattanoogaphoto.org/scipe/
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            Non-PSC Opportunities 

Registration Open for PSA Conference 
Registration is now open for the 2015 Photographic Society of America Confer-

ence, which will be held  September 27 - October 3, 2015, in West Yellow-

stone. Montana. This is a once in a lifetime event you donôt want to miss. 

See the program schedule, tours, workshops, special speakers, and registra-

tion form on the PSA website: http://www.psa-photo.org/ 

Superior Camera Chattanooga  

Sense of Photographic Composition Taught by Steve Gustafson 

Using the principles in Sense of Beauty by George Santayana as applied to photographic composition, students 

develop an understanding of what the viewer of a photograph perceives as he looks at a photographic image. 

The heightened understanding allows the photographer to successfully formulate a composition that communi-

cates the intent of the photograph to the viewer. 

         Saturday, April 18, 2015, from 9:30-11:30 a.m.                                 

The cost of this class is $45. 

This class will be taught at Superior Camera 6785 Lee Highway Chattanooga TN  37421. 

Stop by to register or call 423-894-8903. 

Booth Western Art  Museum in Cartersville, Georgia 

THE PRESIDENTôS PHOTOGRAPHER: FIFTY YEARS INSIDE THE OVAL OFFICE 

February 14 through June 7, 2015 Special Exhibition Gallery  

This exhibit includes rarely seen images from the Kennedy years through the Obama Administration along with 

pieces of the late Pulitzer Prize nominee Michael A .W. Evans, Presidential photographer for Ronald Reagan.   

For 50 years, the Presidentôs photographer has been providing a rare glimpse inside the White House and the       

day-to-day life of the President. Their job is twofold: photographing the president greeting dignitaries, visitors and 

guests; and documenting every aspect of the presidency, including official events, backstage happenings and private 

moments. These iconic images of events, from Kennedyôs assassination to 9/11 and beyond, have become historic 

pieces of American culture and a visual tool for archiving the events of a presidency. 

Visit http://boothmuseum.org/presidentsphotographer/ 

http://www.psa-photo.org/
http://www.psa-photo.org/
http://boothmuseum.org/presidentsphotographer/
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On March 7 and 8, we were fortunate to have Bob Coates from Sedona, AZ, present two programs for PSC. Bob was 

sponsored by Panasonic and their Lumix line of mirrorless cameras. 

On Saturday, Bob presented "Photo -Synthesis" at St. John United Methodist. This is his method of combining various 

images, objects and textures to create works of art from even ordinary images. He began with some basic Photoshop 

techniques and progressed into more advanced techniques such as layers, blend modes and composition. If you missed 

this opportunity Bob will be in Nashville later this year. He is a very informative and engaging speaker. 

On Sunday ten of us joined Bob for an all day workshop putting his concepts to work hands-on. We met at 9 AM by the 

aquarium, and spent an hour or so learning about what images would make good textures and shooting lots of potential 

images to work with later. As a sample project, we all shot images of the Market Street Bridge to use in our first project. 

We returned to Richmont University, hooked up our laptops, and with Bob's guidance, we created our own masterpieces 

from the elements we shot in the morning. As always, it is fascinating to see the incredible variety produced by ten           

photographers in close proximity at the same time. Bob has an article showing some of our work in his blog at:                  

http://successful-photographer.com/ 

Should you ever have the chance, don't pass up a chance to hear this very informative speaker. 

 

 

Bob Coates ñPhoto-Synthesisò  
By Mickey Rountree 

Images by Mickey Rountree 

http://successful-photographer.com/
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2015 First Quarter Photo Contest, ñOLDò  

1st Place ñFort Barrancas Cellò 

by Keith Mitchell 

2nd Place ñCrisp Point 

Lighthouseò 

by Jim Pierson 

3rd Place ñI Smell Smokeò 

by Bill Mueller 

A big thanks to all who submitted images for 

this contest. PSC had 102 images entered . 

Congratulations to all the winners. 
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ñColored Panes" by Neil Kjos 

ñEileen Donan Castleò by Pat Gordy  

Images Receiving Honorable Mention  

ñFinal Resting Placeò by Mickey Rountree 

ñAmerican Classicò by Mickey Rountree 

ñSepia Fordò by David Temples 

ñGhost Truckò by David Temples 
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ñA Window In Timeò by Alan Wolfe 

ñWheels of Timeò by Alan Wolfe 

ñOld Timersò by Rosemary Jardine  ñOld and Creepyò by Bill Mueller  

ñLW Scott, Retiredò by Julie Gayner 


